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Last week of term 

attendance: 

Nursery: 95.7% 

Reception: 95.0% 

Year 1: 94.4% 

Year 2: 95.4% 

Year 3: 95.3% 

Year 4: 95.8% 

Year 5: 95.5% 

Year 6: 97.5% 

Overall Attendance: 95.6%  

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 19  

Tuesday: 16  

Wednesday: 3  

Thursday: 18  

Friday: 24 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Today’s assembly led by Year 1 was amazing.  The children worked so well together as a team to tell us about their 
learning this term, which was all about toys and included their visit to the Museum of Childhood.  We are proud of 
you Year 1! 

The Queen’s 90th Birthday Celebrations: A big thank you to all the parents who were involved with creating the royal 
family tree, photo gallery and the Queens photo frame displays.  The school looks very royal and colourful as do the 
staff and children!  The sun came out and we have enjoyed ourselves.   

Healthy Eating Week from Monday 13th until Friday 17th. We will send home a record sheet for your child to complete. 

The school is changing it’s policy about allowing dogs on the premises.  From Monday 13th June no dogs will be       
allowed on the school premises.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton  

 
Nursery: Ibrahim Hashmi 

Reception: Afreen Kamaly 

Year 1: Diego Banuelos-Jechiu 

Year 2: Yunus Ahmed  

Year 3: Aqsa Khan 

Year 4: Ibrahim Chowdhury 

Year 5: Samira Farzana 

Year 6: Jamie Hoang 

Reminder - School is Closed on: 

Thursday 23rd June - Polling Day  

This week’s results: 

Year 1 – 5 stars 

Year 2 – 2 stars 

Year 3 – 1 star 

Year 4 – 4 stars 

Year 5 – 4 stars 

Year 6 – 2 stars 

Well done Year 1, keep it up! 



Diary Dates: 
Monday 13th June - Friday 17rd June - Healthy Eating 

Week  

Friday 17th June - Reception Class Assembly 

Friday 17th June – Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room - All parents/ Carers welcome  

Thursday 23rd June - School Closed - Polling Day 

Friday 24th June - Nursery Class Assembly 

Friday 1st July - Year 2 Class Assembly 

Friday 8th July - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Tuesday 12th July - Nursery & Reception Sports Day 

Wednesday 13th July - Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day 

Thursday 14th July - Year 3, 4, 5 and Year 6 Sports Day 

Friday 15th July - Summer Fair  

Tuesday 19th July - Parent meetings with teachers and 
end of year reports 

Wednesday 20th July - End of Year Service - St Paul’s 
Church, Bow Common—9:30am - All parents/ Carers 

Winners ! 

Class Best Handmade Crown Best Dressed 

Nursery  Mason Ikoli Emmanuel Sanni 

Reception  Taaron Salfarlie Holly Watkins 

Year 1 Diego Banuelos-Jechiu Elite Lui-Vong 

Year 2 Tiffany Watkins Levi Edwin 

Year 3 Ibrahim Ali I’Jon Andrews 

Year 4 Shuhan Miah Taylor Watkins 

Year 5 Isha Ahmed Keira Flannery  

Year 6 Arif Ahmed Aasharie Best 

Year 1 -  Class  Update 

OUR GROWING  PLANTS 

 

The Year 1 Class have planted radishes, 
spring onions, 4 different type of lettuce, kale, 
and spinach. They have also planted herbs, 
mint, thyme, parsley, coriander, chives and 

dill. They are also growing sunflowers and wild 

flowers!  
 

OUR EDUCATIONAL VISIT YESTERDAY 

We went to the Museum of Childhood again 
on Thursday. This time we had fun learning 

all about different types of puppets. We played 
with puppets, made a puppet show, watched a 
shadow puppet play and even made our own 

puppets to take home! 

B OOK  T OKEN S  
 

When a child has collected all 6 of the school’s value badges 
they are awarded a book token during our Pupil of the Week 
assembly on Tuesdays. This is part of SPSL’s award system 
for children who consistently show the school’s 6 values in 
their learning and behaviour. As we are a Reading School, it 

is important to ensure that the book token is spent on books and not stationary.  

Ms Horton enjoys hearing from the children which books they have bought and 

who their favourite authors are, so please let her know when you have purchased a 

book with the token which can be spend at any bookshop including WH Smith! 


